
23/10/2020

Dear Parents/ Guardians/Students,

It has been an interesting first term for everyone with many challenges but also 

with great success. I realise that now as we enter level 5 restrictions that there 

will be more unknowns going into the next term. We have been assured that 

schools will stay open and we certainly hope that this will remain the case. We 

have all done our best to ensure the smooth and safe running of the school and 

we will continue to do so.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their patience and 

understanding in a far from ideal situation. The students have been very 

cooperative with following guidelines which is a great help. We look forward to 

welcoming all of our students back after the midterm on Monday 2nd of 

November. ***Please note - School will finish at 1.15 on Monday the 2nd of 

November to facilitate Staff Covid 19 Teaching and Learning planning. 

Kind regards

Michael O Sullivan


